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Westbound N. Sam Houston Tollway at N. Sam Plaza
Incident likely to last into rush hour

Houston TranStar officials are notifying area travelers that five westbound lanes of
the North Sam Houston Tollway at the North Sam Plaza are closed as a result of
an incident that occurred early this morning. Three EZ tag lanes at the N. Sam
Plaza are open to the public at no cost; however, traffic continues to move slowly
through the area. Repairs and cleanup are expected to last until into the rush hour,
so this afternoon’s traffic in that area will be affected.

Travelers are urged to consider taking another route.

Houston TranStar is an alliance of four government agencies that coordinate and enhance
transportation and emergency management services, responding to incidents and emergencies in
Harris County and beyond. Sharing their resources to serve area residents are: the Texas
Department of Transportation (TxDOT), Harris County, Metropolitan Transit Authority of Harris
County (METRO) and the City of Houston.
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